
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Martha Casto (MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov) <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>

Date: 2/4/2015 9:48:26 AM
Subject: FW: Kitzman Packet sent to Senate

Have you received her packet?
KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 8:46 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Kitzman Packet sent to Senate

Katherine,

Just wanted to let you know that Eleanor Kitzman's packet for Senate confirmation as DHEC Director 
was sent to the Senate clerk's office yesterday.

Let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,
Katie

Sent from my iPhone
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